
 

                                 

A Note from the PTA! 

  

              

What’s New: Here at Weddy Friends HQ, we have had a few changes, a few team 
members have left, along with their children who have gone on to pastures new, also 
known as secondary school. However, we have also had a few new members join the 
team from across the school. If anyone would like to join us, now is the perfect time. 

For more details see following pages. 

We have lots of exciting things planned for this year!!! 

 

  

Our first event 
of the year is: 

 

 

  

Issue #5: September 2024 

weddyevents@gmail.com 

A warm welcome back to school to all our children, parents, 
teachers and teaching assistants, we hope you have all had a 
lovely summer break and are looking forward to the new school 
year. 

A new school year also brings with it our youngest children 
who are embarking on the first steps in their educational 
journey, along with their parents. We hope that those parents 
enjoyed the little treat that awaited them on their first day 
(after all, starting school is not just all about the children). 



 

                                 

 

Weddington Scarecrow Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Funds raised from the scarecrow festival will be put towards a touring pantomime visiting 
our school and putting on a performance for the whole school, an event that the children 
love and look forward to every year. 

So please, get your entries in and get creative. Let us all help fill Weddington with some 
wonderful scarecrows. 



 

                                 

 

Weddy Friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weddy Friends are the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for Weddington Primary School. 

 

 

 

Over the past few years, we have put on discos, fayres, pop-up gift shops, we have 
even had an adult social night (a fantastic opportunity to let your hair down). 

The money has been spent on; Christmas Pantomimes, author visits, outdoor play 
equipment, sports kit, coding experiences, end of year performances and year 6 
leavers gifts, dinosaur visits to name but a few. 

If you would like to find out more: please contact us via email 
weddyevents@gmail.com  

Alternatively, if you would like to keep updated with what is going on, come and 
find us on Facebook - “Weddy Friends” 

 

 

Our main aim is to raise funds for the 
children of the school with a view to spend 
the money on things and activities that 
will enrich the children’s primary school 
journey. 



 

                                 

 

ASDA Rewards Cashpot for Schools 

 Weddington Primary School have signed-up to Asda’s Cashpot for Schools. Please help 
us raise additional funds by signing up to Asda’s rewards App and scanning as you 
shop – as a bonus, it costs you no more than your normal shop but benefits the school 
with additional funds, I think that’s a win-win in my book. 

 


